December 15th, 1925,

Sandwell, Esq.,
Mark Street,

Thank you very much for your
the 12th of December.

am glad to learn that you have
to Yontreal which, aft 211, is about the
in Canada for one to You have many

here and al I know, will be hot only glad to
: L, B 7ill help in every way they can,

The news cdout Mrs. Leacock is
Poor Stephen hes lost a great
he will meet the situation bdravely.

P

With all good wishes, I &an,

Yours faithfully,




